Weekly Learning Letter

Earlg Years WC: 12.9.23

This week in Early
Years...

It has been so wonderful to see the children getting along so well, making new friends,
sharing the equipment and all having such a lovely time exploring the environment and the
different activities on offer. . We have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know all the children and

learning about their interests and experiences while they have been settling in!
The children have enjoyed staying for school lunch and have loved the variety of food on offer.
The children thoroughly enjoyed their first PE and music sessions on Wednesday.

It has been fantastic to see so many positive relationships building between the children and

lots of smiles each morning and throughout the days! We cannot wait for next week!

Reminder

Our weekly PE sessions will be Wednesday morning and Friday afternoon. Please can you
make sure that your child wears their PE kit to school on these days. If your child wears earrings,

please can they be removed for our PE days and long hair tied back,

Please can we politely remind you that children are not permitted to play on the EY equipment

before or after school. Thank you

To support your child’s learning at home this week you could...

. Encourage your child to take off and put on their cardigan and jumper independently.

. Perhaps you could draw a picture of your family? Can you write their names? Who is in your family? Where do they live?
. You could colour in a picture this weekend, trying to stay within the lines. What colours did you use?

. Can you say what your favourite experience of school has been so far?

Seesaw Task:

You could sing your favourite nursery rhymes. We would love to see videos of these on Seesaw.




